
To: Parents/Guardians of District #90 Students

From: Katie Manno, Finance Secretary

Date: February 16, 2022

Re: 2022-2023 Free/Reduced Lunch Application

Please be advised the Free and Reduced lunch application for the upcoming school year
will be available after July 5th. The form can be found on District 90’s website at
www.ofallon90.net, or at the District Office. Beginning July 21st families can fill out
applications online in Skyward, using the Food Service Button. Applications will also be
available at the July 21st registration. The completed document should be returned to your
child’s school for approval by August 9th. THE LUNCH PROGRAM REQUIRES A NEW
APPLICATION EACH YEAR.

Please note that any student who qualifies for free meal benefits through a Direct
Certification (families receiving SNAP/TANF) will receive notification of approval from
District #90. This notification will be sent home with your child. The Direct Certification
form will no longer be mailed directly to your family as in past years by the State of Illinois.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your school secretary at the
appropriate phone number or Katie Manno at 618.632.3666 x7105.


